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To the committee secretary,   
I am writing to ask you to stop the extension of the state of emergency bill till 31 Oct. We do not need an 
extension. I think the 2 years already is absolutely enough time for the premier to have had the chance to 
help those in need the way she thought best.  I think everyone is keen to get back to their ‘normal’ lives and 
decide for themselves if they want to wear a mask or not.   

The Health Minister, Yvette D’Ath, tabled a new Bill lthat seeks to extend the Queensland’s Emergency 
laws a further six months. 
Under the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022, 
Queensland’s ‘state of emergency’ laws will be extended from 30 April 2022 to 31 October 2022. 
By that date, Queenslanders will have been living under a ‘state of emergency’ for nearly three years. 
We were the first State to declare an emergency on 29 January 2020. 

Please forward this to the committee secretary and tell her we do not support this bill. 

Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 

Kind regards, 

Rebecca Willis 
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